
Thursday, September 16, 6:00 p.m.
August 26, 2020 marked the 100th anniversary of the 19th

Amendment giving women the right to vote. In this program,
historian Kathy Wilson investigates why women had to fight for
decades to get the right to vote, why black and minority women

were excluded from the national suffrage movement, and why we
still struggle with women's rights today. This in-person program

will be held in the library meeting room. No registration required.
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